April 7, 2020

Dear Tulane Health System team,

We are heartbroken to inform you that one of our colleagues, Shatonya Johnson, a registrar with
Tulane Medical Center’s clinics, has passed away at a Jefferson Parish hospital after battling COVID-
19 for the last several weeks. We offer our deepest sympathy to her loved ones and all of those in
our hospital and clinic family who knew her.

Please keep Shatonya’s family in your thoughts and prayers.

As a reminder, information on support, the Employee Assistance Program and other resources can
be found at www.hcahranswers.com.

Sincerely,

Dr. Robert Lynch
CEO
Tulane Health System
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